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Sixty-four and a wake-up! 
 

 We now have good contact information and know the whereabouts (or passing) of 135 classmates 

(73%), 24 instructors / staff officers, and 2 support staff members.    

 

 We are in process of signing contracts.  If you plan to attend but have yet to register, please do so 

ASAP.  If you plan to attend but cannot register at this time, send an email to Bob Capra and he will 

save you a spot. 

 

 If you want to attend but don’t see it in the cards due to financial considerations, please call any 

committee member to discuss a possible grant.  We want to help, and we will do the best we can 

to see you there.     

 

 Major events at the reunion include: 

o Friday evening:  All Hands Reception at The Clarion Hotel Aberdeen. 

o Saturday morning:  “Return to NAPS” ceremony, memorial service, picnic lunch, photographs. 

o Saturday evening:  Dinner at the Port Deposit VFW with current NAPS CO as guest speaker. 

o Sunday morning:  Brunch Cruise on the Chesapeake Bay and Susquehanna River aboard the 

riverboat “Lantern Queen.” 

o See NAPS Reunion Website for details. 

 

 As photographs, biographies, and other documents are submitted, Bob Capra loads all photos to 

select Flickr albums then forwards all documents to the webmaster for a weekly web refresh.  As a 

reminder, the title of each photo and the identification of all individuals (well, most anyway) should 

appear in the upper right hand corner of the screen.  If titles do not appear, click on “Show info” in 

the upper right.  View full screen by clicking on the icon in the right corner.    

 

 NAPS ’67 embroidered hats, shirts, and more may be ordered directly from Wedekind Brothers Co. 

Inc.  For more information, please visit the NAPS website home page and click on “Reunion Gear.”  

The items of clothing are of good quality and sure to please.  As a matter of note, no one on 

committee holds a financial interest in Wedekind Brothers, Co.  We asked them to assist.     

 

 Attendance Update:  The following is a registration summary as of 07 August: 

o 64 (including spouses / guests) have registered; i.e., registration form / deposit received. 

o 15 students and staff members have announced plans to attend but have yet to register. 

o 33 students and staff members have expressed a desire to attend, schedule permitting. 

o 30 students and staff members have advised they will not be able to attend. 

http://www.naps1967.com/


o 26 students and staff members have received invitations but have yet to respond 

o Go to NAPS Website under “Reunion Details / Reunion Attendees” for associated names. 

 

We’re rolling! 

 

The Committee: 

 

Bob Capra 410-757-2028 (h) bobcapra@verizon.net  

John Condon 301-320-3375 (h) johnkcondon71@gmail.com 

Bob Gallagher 917-295-2922 (c) USNA71@optonline.net  

Ken Marks 757-407-2878 (c) kenneth.marks@1971.usna.com  

Wally Poleshaj 563-271-3272 (c) VPoleshaj@mchsi.com  
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